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TATA MOTORS GROUP ANNUAL ANALYST MEET POSTPONED DUE TO COVID-19 
 

Mumbai, 14 April 2020 – Tata Motors Group regretfully announces that due to the prevailing situation arising from 

the COVID-19 pandemic, in the interest of safety of our investors, analysts and our employees, the annual face-to-

face analyst meets scheduled for Tata Motors (12th June 2020 in India) and JLR (18th June 2020 in UK) are being 

postponed. 
 

We shall revert with alternate plans in the coming weeks once the situation becomes clearer.  
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Tata Motors Investor Relations 
E-mail: ir_tml@tatamotors.com 
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